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Upcoming Conference 
News 

 
PPC Update 

Wendy Robertson, PPC Chair 
 
Thank you to everyone who submitted suggestions for 
potential vision speakers and pre-conferences.  We had 
an amazing list to choose from.  We have sent our 
recommendations to the Board.  We are still reviewing 
the pre-conference suggestions along with the feedback 
from the 2019 conference evaluations.  If you have any 
additional recommendations or questions, please send 
them to prog-plan@nasig.org. We are looking forward 
to carrying on the tradition of bringing thought-
provoking vision speakers, exciting workshops, and 
innovative sessions to the NASIG annual conference. 
 
The PPC will announce the call for proposals this fall.  
More information regarding the proposal submission 
process will be available in the next few weeks. 
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